

1.

From:

Chris Wijns <

Sent:

Saturday, 1 April 2023 12:13 PM

To:

Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Subject:

Large districts

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and attachments.

SPAM emails must be reported to the Helpdesk.

Dear WAEC,

Although large districts may fall outside of the permitted variations, it is the permitted variations that are wanting, not the population size. LDAs should be increased to allow the division of a large district like North West Central. It makes no governance sense to group residents of Warakurna with residents of Monkey Mia and Exmouth, in terms of political interests. The current restrictions hamstring thr diversity of state representation and belittle the importance of inland WA to the state economy and overall interests.

Dividing strictly by population makes sense only in urban areas like metropolitan Perth.

Sincerely, Chris Wijns

> WAEC -3 APR 2023